
May 14, 2021. 

 

 

Reduction in monthly fees after fitness club reopens 

 

To all members 

 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage. 

 

Due to the temporary closure of the fitness club, we would like to 

inform you about the refund of the monthly membership fee. Our 

club was temporarily closed since April 25, 2021 in response to 

the request from the Governor of Hyogo Prefecture. For those 

who have already paid the monthly membership fee for April, it 

will be refunded as explained below. Thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

[Contents billed for the current month] 

Monthly dues for June 2021. 

Deduction of monthly fees for April excluding Monday (April 25th (Sun) to 

30th (Fri) (In total 5 days) Minus notation. 

  

[Monthly membership fee for May] 

Following the temporary closure until May 11th, the monthly 

membership fee for May (May 12th ~ 31st) will be free of charge. 

Members who have already paid their fee for May, will receive a 

reduction in the next month's bill (membership fee for July 2021). 

 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact 

the fitness club front desk. We thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

THE ENTENTE Fitness Club 

 

 


